

Jamisontown Public School

Thurwood Avenue, Jamisontown NSW 2750
Tel: 02 4733 2200 02 47332277 Fax: 02 4733 1555
e-mail: jamisonton-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au
www.jamisonton-p.schools.det.nsw.edu.au

26 March 2021

Dear Parents and Caregivers,

Important Updates and Reminders

I hope everyone is safe and well after a week of challenging weather conditions. On a positive, we are confident that our school grounds will be in good shape for an exciting last week of school. We look forward to having some of our parents and carers back onsite to enjoy these events with us. Some general reminders for upcoming events where parents and carers are invited:

- All adults must sign in using the QR Codes displayed if meeting with staff or attending school events (signing in is not required at pick up and drop off times).
- Physical distancing between adults at all times.
- Visitors must be free of all cold/flu symptoms
- Regular use of hand sanitiser is encouraged.
- Limit of 2 family members per student to attend whole school events.

Cross Country Carnival – Monday 29 March

The running track should be fine for Monday and we will be starting the races from approximately 9:15am. Parents and carers wishing to attend must enter through the Ikin Street gate before the races start. As a part of the COVID-19 Safety Plan, adult movement needs to be minimised, so please bring any seating, drinks or anything else you may need. The children will be able to visit their families during the recess break, but must return to their teachers at its conclusion.

K-2 Easter Parade - Thursday 1 April

This will be an exciting day for our younger students! The Kinder students will also be having a Teddy Bears Picnic before the parade. Please remember to enter through the Ikin Street gate if you are attending the parade. The gates will open at approximately 1:50pm. We encourage that you bring your own seating, if required. Staff will inform you upon entry of where the designated parent areas are.

School Assemblies

Our assemblies will return to Tuesday afternoons on even school weeks next term. At this point in time, only those parents that have been invited will be able to attend. We will be inviting the parents of children receiving large Gold Awards or Diamond Badges to attend. This allows enough space for a limited number of parents to be physically distanced in our school hall and for us to meet the current COVID-19 Guidelines. As we are recording the assembly, please note that any students without permission to publish will receive their awards in a separate, unrecorded segment of the assembly.

Thank you for your ongoing support and understanding.

Jason Clarke Principal